
DS-6 

 

       
 

PDG Jackie Miller, GLT District Coordinator 
 
August 9, 2023 

 

Governor Mike, 

 

 

I am looking forward to working with you this year as GLT.  We have a lot to accomplish 

and a lot to look forward to. 

 

My goals for this Lions year are as follows: 

 

• Zone Chair Training 

• Learn to Roar Leadership Training 

• If needed, Guiding Lion Training 

• Any training as needed and required within the District 

• Attend Zone Meetings 

• Attend any training as requested by clubs, District Officers and the Governor 

 

Learn to Roar is being planned for June 8, 2024.  I plan to reach out to Tolles within the 

next month as school starts to make sure we get the new contract signed and are ready to 

go. 

 

We have several District pizza party training sessions coming up on 9/14 and 10/9 for those 

who didn’t make last year’s Learn to Roar training to give Lions a chance to get some 

training in and we hope many Lions take advantage of this. 

 

I continue working with our PDG Association to help with Leadership potential in the District.  

The PDG Association is a very important part of our District and we need to utilize them for 

their expertise and assistance. This includes Guiding Lion training and helping me to set up 

some leadership and mentoring with potential leaders in our District.   

 

I look forward to working with the GAT team to help future the Leadership potential of 

District 13 OH5. 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Jackie 

 

 


